
 
 
 
May 26, 2009 
 
Dr. Etienne Dague  
CNRS 
edague@laas.fr 
 
Dear Dr. Dague, 
 
As you know, the 7th Seeing at the Nanoscale International Conference, hosted by Veeco and 
California NanoSystems Institute (CNSI), will be held on July 29-July 31 in Santa Barbara, California, 
USA. 
 
Following the recommendation of the Scientific Committee and on behalf of the conference 
Organizing Committee, I am pleased to inform you that your abstract "Nanotechnologies for living 
cells exploration” was selected for an oral presentation for Session I, on July 29, 2009.  The time 
slot for your oral presentation is 20 minutes in total, including time for questions.  
 
The conference also offers a tutorial on Tuesday, July 28th, with hands on training for a limited 
number of registrants in three concurrent tracks: 1. Material Characterization with HarmoniX;   
2. BioScope Catalyst: Functional Integration of AFM and Optical Microscopy; 3. Nanoscale Electrical 
Measurements using AFM-based Techniques. You are encouraged to register for the tutorial.  
 
In addition, there is a tour of CNSI - one of the largest nanotechnology centers on Friday afternoon, 
July 31st. Please email nanoconference@veeco.com if you would like to participate in the tour.  
 
To assure publication of your abstract in the abstract book, please register for the conference 
before June 15, 2009. 
 
We look forward to seeing you in Santa Barbara!   
 
If you have any questions please email nanoconference@veeco.com or call Ceci Stenger at 805-967-
1400 ext. 2312. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
The Organization Committee: 
 
Mowafak Al-Jassim, Daniel Muller, Sergei Sheiko, Olav Solgaard, Chanmin Su, 
Mark VanLandingham 
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